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Please do not keep more than what is owed.  Oregon is already highly taxed.  

Taxpayers need this money returned just to pay bills and medical expenses.   

Most of us are not wealthy.  Personally, I am a frugal person but I have not been able 

to save money after paying property taxes every year. The kicker fund return has 

helped me buy groceries and pay my mortgage. Please do not take this away from 

us. 


